
Our PTA needs you!  As you 
will be aware, schools rely on 
additional financial support from 
fund raising.  At our school the 
PTA have raised thousands of 
pounds for your children and we 

have all benefitted from the 

fundraising that they have 

organised.  Many of our existing 
members will be leaving this 

summer and we are now looking 

to inspire a new generation of 

parents to help and take over 

much of the fundraising activities 

that enhance what we have on 

offer.  Buying classroom and 

outdoor resources, subsidising 

school trips and organising 

school events like the Halloween 

Disco and the Summer Fair are 

just some examples of what the 

PTA do for us.  Please come 

along to our next meeting which 

is on 7th May at 7.30pm in the 

Royal Oak, Dacre Banks.












And finally…We break up TODAY and return to school on TUESDAY 
22nd April.  Have a wonderful Easter break whatever you get up to. All 
the very best wishes to you all.

Summerbridge Primary School


4th April 2025

4 Apr - 
break up


22 Apr - 
Back to 
school


22 Apr - 
NSPCC 
assemblies


28 Apr - 
NSPCC 
workshops


1 May - Y5/6 
Job 
interviews


5 May - 
Bank 
Holiday


12 May - Y6 
SATS week


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘British Settlers’

Our whole School 
Attendance this half term:


95.1%

This is a great effort 

considering the amount of 
illness that has been in 

school this term!

This terms 
team point 
champions 
FEWSTON

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

